
 
 

No. 472 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Gerard Maley to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

Federal Labor $200 million Remote and Regional Roads Package 
 
Questions: 
1. Federal Labor has promised an additional $200 million package to improve 

remote and regional roads including Santa Teresa Road and Mereenie 
Loop Road.  How much will go to these two roads and how much will go 
toward other remote and regional roads? 
 

2. Over how many years will this additional funding be programmed? 
 

3. How much funding will the NT Government contribute to these road 
upgrades? 

 
4. In 2020, the Labor Government said it would upgrade the Mungkarta 

Road. How is this progressing and what has been done since? 
 

5. When will the Sandover Highway, the Murray Downs Road and the 
Elkedra Road receive much needed upgrades?  Are there any plans to 
seal these roads? 
 

6. When will the Tablelands Highway be widened and re-sealed? 
 

7. Is there a regular maintenance program in place for the King Ash Bay 
Road? If so, how many times per year is the road graded? Are there any 
plans in place to seal the road? 
 

 


